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TTC Status Update – Information and Cybersecurity Strategy 
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on June 17, 2020, received the supplementary report to 
this item titled Information and Cybersecurity Strategy – Managed Security 
Services Provider (MSSP) for information and adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board  

1. Endorse the Information and Cybersecurity Strategy as outlined in this report. 
 
2. Direct that the information contained in the Confidential Attachment remain confidential 

in its entirety as it contains information related to the security of the property of the 
municipality or local board. 


